[image: /Users/kimberlyclause/Library/Mobile Documents/com~apple~CloudDocs/aft logo.png]KANSAS CITY FEDERATION
OF TEACHERS & SCHOOL
RELATED PERSONNEL
LOCAL 691, AFL-CIO
300 E 39th St, #1J
Kansas City, MO 64111
(816)756-1818 – aft691@aft691.org



Representative Paula Brown, 

	It is with pleasure that I announce that my Executive Board at The Kansas City Federation of Teachers and School Related Personnel has voted to endorse you. Your strong support of organized labor has not gone unnoticed by our members. 
	We desire to express our heartfelt thanks for your opposition to Proposition A and your work with union families. Beyond that, your leadership in NEA is always to be celebrated and commended. 
	The political attacks we face in Missouri are beyond conceivable. We are fortunate to have had the Supreme Court overturn 1413 but know more attacks on labor are certainly on the horizon. Having strong voices in support of education and labor are a must in order to attempt to combat the attacks on working citizens of our state. 
	The tight margin you faced in the 2018 election is a reminder of how important each seat and indeed each vote can be. This of course means the work of wining in 2022 cannot begin too soon. As a result I have asked my Executive Board to not only endorse you but to contribute to your campaign. They responded in kind! Therefore, please accept the enclosed check as our first campaign contribution to your committee. 
	We are here to support you, and should you need any assistance in your victory please do not hesitate to reach out. I look forward to meeting you when I am in Jefferson City and know you will be an amazing advocate for working families of labor both next session and after your re-election in November if 2022. 

In Solidarity




Jason M. Roberts								
President								
KCFT&SRP 691								
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